
Ms. Wilson, 

This bill, S-141, is simply an attempt by out of state special interests to 

manipulate and control the legislative process here in our home state of 

Vermont and not a valid bill to benefit our citizens. Overall it will do more 

harm than good and should be opposed in it's entirety. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Frank Jannarone  

Barnet, VT 05821 

 


